| am opposed to the idea that mail in ballots can be counted for a week after an election. This is an attempt to manipulate the vote. It
is unconstitutional to not put this change in voting rules before the people. The people decide these sort of things, not the
legislature. We are currently seeing the outcomes of a federal election in which these type of rules were changed to manipulate the
outcome. No to this hpuse bill and Oregon needs to end vote by mail, it is too easy to manipulate.



